
_ _-

* e

DEC 31 1993

.

Mr. Robert P. Pikul
Department Head
System Plsnning and Analysis
The MITRE Corporation
7525 Colshire Drive
McLean, Virginia 22102-3481

Dear Mr. Pikul:

I would like to take thf s opportunity to express our appreciation to Ming Wang
and Dr. William Rowe of your staff for their excellent contributions to the
NRC's workshop on Alternate Concentration Limits held December 12, 1990, at the
Bethesda Holiday In".. Dr. Rowe's and Ms. Wang's effort in preparing the agenda,
preparing and presenting four separate talks during the workshop, and
participating in the question and answer sessions were a prime factor in the
success of the workshop. The excellence of their participation is reflected in
compliments received by the NRC staff from workshop participants on the
timeliness of the workshop and technical quality and thoroughness of the
presentations.

Please r,nare these compliments with Ms. Wang and Dr. Rowe.

(SIGNED) PAULH.LOHAUS
Paul H. Lohaus, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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